
The mixture of weather this week has been 
perfect of our Learning Time as we were 

focussing on experiencing different types of 
weather. We’ve been putting on our wet 

weather gear at playtimes so we can splash in 
puddles, had a bit of extra time outside on 

the climbing frame when it has been dry and 
sunny and used ribbons outside to see them 

blowing in the wind.

We have a bit of sock confusion in class! If 
you recognise any of these please let us 

know and we’ll return them to you. If they 
aren’t claimed by next Friday we’ll add them 

to the school spare socks.


